[bookmark: _Toc175734071]Title VI Notice to the Public

[bookmark: _Toc175734072]Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI
City of Buckeye
The City of Buckeye operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  Any person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the City of Buckeye.
For more information on the City of Buckeye’s civil rights program and the procedures to file a complaint, contact City of Buckeye Transit Services (623) 309-7450 or  (TTY (623) 234-9508), email cobtraffic@buckeyeaz.gov or visit our administrative office at 945 N. 215th Avenue, #137, Buckeye, AZ  85326.  For more information visit https://www.buckeyeaz.gov/residents/transit-services 
A complainant may file a complaint directly with the City of Phoenix Public Transit Department or the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) at:
City of Phoenix Public Transit Department
Attention: Title VI Coordinator
302 N. 1st Avenue, Suite 900
Phoenix, AZ  85003

Federal Transit Administration
Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building
5th Floor – TCR 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Washington, DC  20590

If information is needed in another language, call 800-752-6906.  Para informacion en Espanol, llame: 800-752-6906.

The above notice is posted in the following locations:
· City of Buckeye City Hall, 530 East Monroe Avenue
· City of Buckeye Park and Ride, 19580 West Palm Lane
· City of Buckeye Senior Center, 201 East Centre Avenue
· City of Buckeye Library, 21699 West Yuma Road, Suite 116
· City of Buckeye City Hall East at the Landing, 945 N. 215th Avenue, Suite 137

